
From: Olga Kasyanova   

Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 11:33 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: against development at 9218 Yonge street 

Please note that as a resident in the immediate neighbourhood, I am against this development. More 

importantly, I'm opposed to the number of stories for this proposed development. When did we 

become a city of skyscrapers? Where are the new parks in the area? Where are you building new 

children's playgrounds in the area? Yonge street in this intersection is becoming unbearable with traffic 

and yet only condos are being added. What is being done for already existing residents? And those with 

kids? 

Please log my vote against this development. 

Thank you, 

Olga Kasjanova 

23 Observatory Ln, unit 280, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 0M7 
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